Meeting was called to order at 7:00pm. Present were Marilyn McCulloch, Walter Stickney, Kenneth Leavitt, and Diann Perkins.

Also present were Code Enforcement Officer Bruce Smith, and Selectmen Tom Carper and Vinal Pendexter (newly elected)

Kenneth Leavitt was welcomed as the new member of the Board.

Minutes of the March 20, 1990 meeting were accepted as written.

Robert Libby has requested to be placed on the agenda of the May 1st meeting to discuss a gravel pit on 150 acres of land he owns off Route #25.

Meeting ajourned,

Walter Stickney, Secretary